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March 19, 2020 
 

COVID-19 Update – Closure of Houston container port terminals  
 
 
 
Dear Valued U.S. Customer, 
 
Please be advised that Port Houston, The International Port of Texas, has advised that both Bayport and 
Barbours Cut Terminals are closed – effective immediately, as there has been a confirmed case of COVID-19. All 
vessel, yard, and gate operations have been stopped until further notice. 
 
The port has said all decisions on vessel schedules, demurrage, and all others will be determined as soon as 
possible. Please check their website for further details.  
 
We are reaching out to ocean carriers to find out their contingency plans, and we are keeping in close contact with 
the port of Houston to gather more information as to their next steps. We will provide further updates as they become 
available. 
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your           
C.H. Robinson commercial representative for further information. 
 
Sincerely, 
C.H. Robinson 
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